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Dear Parents/Carers,
Home Visits

Children can find a new school frightening. A home visit enables a first meeting between your
child and teacher in an environment which is safe, and where the child feels in control. Once
your child has started school, our teachers can mention a particular aspect of the visit as a
starting point for conversation. This may help your child feel that the teacher knows a little about
them. Recognising a friendly face as soon as they enter the classroom can also help your child
to settle more quickly.

For our teachers, a visit provides the opportunity to:

● establish early, positive contact
● see your child in their own familiar settings
● meet other family members, people and pets who are important to your child
● understand the problems that the children might encounter at school, and also to

appreciate the wealth of learning that goes on in the home

Therefore, we would like to offer you a home visit. Home visits will take place on Thursday, 13th

July and Friday, 14th July. The visit will last approximately 20 minutes. A link to sign up for the
home visit is included in the Transition for Reception Parents letter.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate in contacting the school.

Yours sincerely,

Gareth Griffith
Headteacher

“Love each other as I have loved you.” John 15:12
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